
         Another new venue for...

Dyfed Diners
Phone: 01834 844668

3rd May 2022
Dear Diner,

The Saturday Social is on 7th May and the venue is The Tudor Lodge at
Jameston. They have a large Party coming later in the evening and so we are booked in for
6:00 p.m. rather than the usual time.  There is a map on the website.      SatNav: SA70 7SS

              The 338th Dinner is on Wednesday 18th May and the venue is The Wanderer’s
Rest in Llanteglos Estate, Llanteg. We have not eaten here before.      SatNav: SA67 8PU

From the East, reach the A477 at
St. Clears and then continue on the
Llanddowror and Red Roses bypass
until you reach Llanteg. Just after the
40mph sign and the Petrol Station,
turn left to Llanteglos. The entrance
to the Llanteglos Estate and the
Wanderer’s Rest is on your left, just
before reaching the Trelessy Road
turning.

From other directions, reach
Kilgetty and join the A477 to Llanteg.
After the 50mph sign before Llanteg,
turn right. Pass the E.C.Thomas
Funeral Home. At the next junction,

turn left, and just past Trelessy Road you will see the main entrance to Llanteglos Estate
and The Wanderer’s Rest on your right. There is parking for 20 vehicles opposite the pub
and overflow parking further down past Oriel Art Gallery. Please let me know if you are
coming by Monday 16th May.

Get there for 7:30 p.m.
Late , lost or cannot make it? Phone Philip’s mobile on 07484 257762

The 250th Sunday Lunch is on 29th May and the venue is  Trefloyne Manor in
Penally, near Tenby. Get there for 12:30 p.m. Let me know as soon as possible if you are
coming.                                                                                                     SatNav: SA70 7RG

I hope to see you in Jameston, Llanteg or Penally,

Web pages: dyfeddiners.org.uk               E-mail: philip_wathen@hotmail.com

Things are getting back to normal, and there are some changes as venues get busy.

...Well, it doesn’t happen often!


